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You Are Invited!

To the West Main Street Workshop

Wednesday, October 27, 2021 at 5:00 pm

On behalf of the City of Waterbury, 
the Naugatuck Valley Council of 
Governments is conducting our final public 
workshop to review recommendations from 
the Study Team that is working on West 
Main Street in Waterbury between Route 8 
and the Green. 
Please join us for a workshop to hear the initial recommendations of the West Main Street 
Corridor Study and to share your thoughts on how the solutions line up with your perspective on 
traffic, walking, biking, and bus access along the corridor.

This meeting will be held in person at the Veterans Memorial Hall on the 2nd floor of City Hall, 
235 Grand Street and also online via Zoom.  Please click on the link below to register for Zoom: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZElcO-orj8sHNclx5ww_EjnHws0EIuw0qDG

Or join by audio at the following number: 929-205-6099  
Meeting ID: 858 7600 4663


